
 

 

 
 
Changes to Local Bus Zones  
Flinders Lane, Spencer Street and Collins Street 

1 May until late August 
What we are doing 
All Spencer Street southbound traffic lanes will be closed at Flinders Lane from 1 May 2018. 

All traffic will be detoured at Collins Street onto King Street. Local traffic only will be accepted between 
Collins Street and Flinders Lane on Spencer Street. 

Bus zone changes 
From 1 May 2018 all bus zones in Spencer 
Street, south of Collins Street and including 
Flinders Lane will be removed and relocated.  

These bus zones will be relocated to the 
westbound lane of Collins Street, on the 
western side of Spencer Street.  

 
Throughout the duration of the works 
At no time during works can buses, coaches or 
towing vehicles turn left into Flinders Lane 
from Spencer Street 

 
The left hand turn into Flinders Lane can only 
be made by cars and smaller delivery vehicles  

 
For further information please contact 
Georgia Perry, Quinn Civil, 
georgia@quinncivil.com.au  
Phone 132 642 (Press 6)  

http://citywestwater.com.au/spencerst
mailto:georgia@quinncivil.com.au
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